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Area Events

For the Love of Art
Every February Gainesville Area Visual Arts hosts this fantastic event to raise money for 
the GAVA Art Scholarship. Feb. 7, 2020 will be our 7th Annual For the Love of Art event. 
This one night event will feature new artists and most importantly - new art! The best part 
is all of the fantastic art was available for purchase to support a great scholarship!

The only artists who show their art at this event are the members of Gainesville Area 
Visual Arts so become a member! Anyone who joins before Jan. 17 can show their art. 
More information can be found at www.gainesvilleareavisualarts.org.



Vendor Applications Now Open 
for Flower Mound's
First Art in the Park Festival
Vendor applications are now open for the Town 
of Flower Mound's first Art in the Park Festival 
on Saturday, May 9 at Heritage Park. In 
partnership with Keep Flower Mound Beautiful, 
the Art in the Park Festival will feature live 
performances, local artwork, a special art 
treasure hunt, a recycled fashion show, hands-on activities, and much more!
To exhibit your artwork during the event, please fill out a vendor application form. Vendors 
can rent booth space beginning at $50. Applications are due by 5 p.m. on Friday, April 17. 
For additional questions, please email Community and Cultural Arts Programming 
Coordinator Krissi Oden. 

Artist Opportunities

Horizon Unitarian Universalist Church
1641 W. Hebron Pkwy, Carrollton

Horizon Unitarian Universalist Church supports the visual arts in our community. We wish 
to enhance the spiritual experience in our sanctuary by exhibiting the work of local artists. 
The artist would need to have 15-20 large to medium works of art, depending on size. 2-
dimensional art only, ready to hang with wire. Each exhibition is six weeks. Any work sold 
generates a 20% commission to the church. Any theme or subject matter would be 
considered. If you wish to submit work for consideration, please send a web link or email 
images to HorizonArt@HorizonUU.org.

Cleo's Creations
Music City Mall, Lewisville

Cleo's Creations Art Galleries in the new Music City Mall is now accepting new local artists 
to hang their art gallery. See Ken Caperton or Cleo Boone for an art interview. 
Email artistcape@gmail.com for an appointment.

Tierney's Café and Tavern
208 East Main Street, Lewisville

Renovations in the restaurant included pulling up floors and more. Those in the holiday rotation 
had their turn cut short and will be rescheduled. All further showings of our art has been 
suspended until further notice. Darla Bostick is the coordinator of that venue and will notify VAL of 
upcoming schedules in that regard.

Member News & Notes

To have your event included in "Member News" please email the information 
to VALMemberNews@gmail.com no later than the 25th of the month before your event. In 



the subject line, state "Newsletter." If you would like to alert members of an event before 
the newsletter comes out, such as a reception, please put "Email Blast" in the subject line. 
Thank you!

Patty Rodgers
Patty was accepted into the juried exhibit known at "The Other Art Fair" in Dallas, where 
she will have a booth from May 27- 31.

Darla Bostick
Darla was elected President of Society of 
Watercolor Artists in Fort Worth. If you are 
a watercolor artist, please consider joining 
this terrific organization. Meetings are the 
3rd Monday each month (excluding June-
Aug.), with the exception of January when 
we meet Jan. 27. 
Also, her art was chosen for as part of 
Walmart's invitation for public art. Her 
mural, "Denton Texas Vibes," will be installed at the Denton Loop 288 Super Walmart in 
the near future.
Additionally, her "Night Blooms of Nairobi, Kenya" won first place in the Granbury Annual 
Juried show.

Kalika Antao
Kalika's painting "Burst" has been jury selected to exhibit in the contemporary and fine art 
exhibition "Emerge." The exhibition will at the Armadillo Art Gallery, Denton, Jan. 15 - Feb. 
26, 2020. Reception Jan. 17, 7-10 p.m.

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram!

Corporate Sponsors
The Visual Art League of Lewisville would like to thank our sponsors
for their generous support:

www.dickblick.com

Visual Art League of Lewisville | MCL Grand Theater, 100 N. Charles St., Lewisville, TX 75029-9002
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